

From the Parliamentary Under Secretary of State

DEPARTMENT OF INDUSTRY ASHDOWN HOUSE 123 VICTORIA STREET LONDON SWIE 6RB

TELEPHONE DIRECT LINE 01-212

SWITCHBOARD 01-212 7676

Prime Minister

Dear Margaret,

22/ July/80

paret, PM com

Your bunch for small business--men was enormously appreciated and I wanted to say thank you.

I hope it yielded something of value to you and I am following up a number of points which were racied. In addition your interest in the sector they represent will do a great deal of good in the various parts of the country they come from.

with renewed thanks for having me as well.

Jours ever David